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Concrete 

Concrete structures have suffered degradation at several nuclear power plants. The history has been ignored . Limerick 
concrete had dimensional errors back when the cooling towers were built decades ago. Age has added many other failures.I 
suggest adding concrete to aging management. 
Very truly yours, 
Marvin Lewis, P. E. (retired) 
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